A"ZBITCI Travellers’ advisory

April 23, 2008

Bridge replacement will delay traffic in Stettler

Stettler... Motorists may experience delays on Highway 12 in Stettler due to a bridge replacement
project.

Starting April 28, the existing highway bridge over Red Willow Creek will be replaced. Traffic will be
reduced to one lane and directed by traffic lights and signage. The project will be completed by June 15,
weather permitting.

Motorists are asked to obey posted speed limits, traffic signs, flag people, and to use caution in the area.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are
present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:

Kurt Petrica

Bridge Engineer
Alberta Transportation
403-340-4816

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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